Our first few weeks in Maple Class have been busy but a lot of fun! We have been learning some different painting techniques in art, which then led us to experiment
with ways to create paintings with natural resources out in the forest! Our Forest School sessions have also included role play in the ‘house” and mud kitchen,
den/shelter building, tree climbing and thinking about what materials are good to make a fire — which links to our learning about The Great Fire of London in history.
We have also thought more deeply about materials in science, where we have explored what materials are used to make everyday objects and what properties they
have. In maths, we have also been working hard to understand the place value of 2-digit numbers and how we can partition these numbers in different ways.




